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St. Charles Council #2084

Congratulations to all our First Communicants! We pray this special day has
brought you deeper into your faith and may this most sacred gift nourish you as
you do Jesus’s work here on earth.

It’s been a season of sacraments here at our parish has it not? At the Easter Vigil
we welcomed 3 new members to our faith, we’ve celebrated many baptisms the
past few weeks, our youth being confirmed, and now the first communicants.
Congratulations to all of you! While I haven’t been around quite as long as
many of you in the parish, from my seat in the pew, it seems our faith community
is growing!

Locally, our order is growing as well. In the past few years we’ve also had the
privilege to welcome many new young™ members, and it’s been a blessing to
watch those that can, get involved and help be the strong right arm of the church.
We’ll be welcoming several more new brothers to our council soon. If you’ve
been on the fence about joining we’d be more than happy to invite you in and now

would be a great time to say yes alongside some new brothers. Vivat Jesus
616-916-0143

* The Knights of Columbus has the most generous definition of "young" I have
ever heard.
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